Kevin Brandt

From: Sent: To: Cc: Subject: Follow Up Flag: Flag Status:	Hillary Anderson < > Tuesday, May 14, 2024 4:46 PM Councillor Kim Huffman NC Clerks Growth Study Follow up Flagged
[Some people who received this message don't often get email from at https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification]	
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.	
Good Evening Kim,	
My name is Hillary Anderson, my husband and I own a farm on where I am originally from. We spent YEARS looking for a property in Waterford that would support our family needs and growth for our boys. I believe growth for Waterford is a good thing, and support the growth of our town over the long period proposed. I hope that our local government will have the ability to see growth and will be able to support that growth through supportive infrastructure initiatives. We have a wonderful opportunity to help our town grow in a way that will support our children and grandchildren the ability to raise their families here and work here if they chose to. I understand that you voted against this growth and do not fully understand why.	
I believe they we are just apart of this lands story, it truly does not belong to us, we just happen to get to enjoy it during our lifetime and it will get to be apart of so many lives after us.	
Thank you for your time,	
Hillary Anderson	
Sent from my iPhone	